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Dear MANAGER,

As you are no doubt aware, on Friday, November 20th, the Ontario Government announced important
changes to its COVID-19 Response Framework. This includes moving Toronto and Peel Region to “Grey”
or “Lockdown” effective Monday November 23rd at 12:01 am. If you are unsure which public health region
applies to you, use the Public Health Unit Locator.

The College continues to monitor the situation closely and will provide updates on any new measures and
directives impacting our Members as they become available. The College has not yet been notified by the
Ontario Government or Ontario’s Chief Medical Officer of Health of any change to the existing directive
(Directive #2) but we are closely watching the situation and will let members know if any new directives
are issued.
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https://www.ontario.ca/page/covid-19-response-framework-keeping-ontario-safe-and-open
https://www.phdapps.health.gov.on.ca/PHULocator/
http://www.health.gov.on.ca/en/pro/programs/publichealth/coronavirus/docs/directives/RHPA_professionals.pdf
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